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  Scientific Ocean Drilling National Research Council,Division on Earth and
Life Studies,Ocean Studies Board,Committee on the Review of the Scientific
Accomplishments and Assessment of the Potential for Future Transformative
Discoveries with U.S.-Supported Scientific Ocean Drilling,2012-01-22 Through
direct exploration of the subseafloor, U.S.-supported scientific ocean
drilling programs have significantly contributed to a broad range of
scientific accomplishments in Earth science disciplines, shaping
understanding of Earth systems and enabling new fields of inquiry. Scientific
Ocean Drilling: Accomplishments and Challenges reviews the scientific
accomplishments of U.S.-supported scientific ocean drilling over the past
four decades. The book evaluates how the programs (Deep Sea Drilling Project
[DSDP], 1968-1983, Ocean Drilling Program [ODP], 1984-2003, and Integrated
Ocean Drilling Program [IODP], 2003-2013) have shaped understanding of Earth
systems and Earth history and assessed the role of scientific ocean drilling
in enabling new fields of inquiry. This book also assesses the potential for
transformative discoveries for the next proposed phase of scientific ocean
drilling, which is scheduled to run from 2013 to 2023. The programs'
technological innovations have played a strong role in these accomplishments.
The science plan for the proposed 2013-2023 program presents a strong case
for the continuation of scientific ocean drilling. Each of the plan's four
themes identifies compelling challenges with potential for transformative
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science that could only be addressed through scientific ocean drilling,
although some challenges appear to have greater potential than others.
Prioritizing science plan challenges and integrating multiple objectives into
single expeditions would help use resources more effectively, while
encouraging technological innovations would continue to increase the
potential for groundbreaking science.
  Nonnos Dionysiaca (Volume II) ,2020-07-08 This book has been considered by
academicians and scholars of great significance and value to literature. This
forms a part of the knowledge base for future generations. So that the book
is never forgotten we have represented this book in a print format as the
same form as it was originally first published. Hence any marks or
annotations seen are left intentionally to preserve its true nature.
  The Oera Linda Book ,1876
  Advances in Computer Science for Engineering and Education II Zhengbing
Hu,Sergey Petoukhov,Ivan Dychka,Matthew He,2019-03-29 This book gathers high-
quality, peer-reviewed research papers presented at the Second International
Conference on Computer Science, Engineering and Education Applications
(ICCSEEA2019), held in Kiev, Ukraine on 26–27 January 2019, and jointly
organized by the National Technical University of Ukraine “Igor Sikorsky Kyiv
Polytechnic Institute” and the International Research Association of Modern
Education and Computer Science. The papers discuss state-of-the-art topics
and advances in computer science; neural networks; pattern recognition;
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engineering techniques; genetic coding systems; deep learning and its medical
applications; and knowledge representation and its applications in education.
Given its scope, the book offers an excellent resource for researchers,
engineers, management practitioners, and graduate and undergraduate students
interested in computer science and its applications in engineering and
education.
  The Process of Question Answering WENDY G. LEHNERT,2022-09-16 First
published in 1978, this title examines a phenomenon that relies on many
realms of human cognition: language comprehension, memory retrieval, and
language generation. Problems in computational question answering assume a
new perspective when question answering is viewed as a problem in natural
language processing.
  Ancient Egyptian Antonio Loprieno,1995-10-27 The language of Ancient Egypt
has been the object of careful investigation since its decipherment in the
nineteenth century, but this is the first accessible account that uses the
insight of modern linguistics. Antonio Loprieno discusses the hieroglyphic
system and its cursive varieties, and the phonology, morphology and syntax of
Ancient Egyptian, as well as looking at its genetic ties with other languages
of the Near East. This book will be indispensable for both linguists and
Egyptologists.
  The COINTELPRO Papers Ward Churchill,Jim Vander Wall,2002 FBI documents and
original interviews reveal the FBI's political campaigns from 1956 into the
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1980s.
  The Pagan Tribes of Borneo Charles Hose,William McDougall,1912
  Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup,2024-01-04 Filmatized in 2013 and the
official recipient of three Oscars, Solomon Northup's powerful slave
narrative 'Twelve Years a Slave' depicts Nortup's life as he is sold into
slavery after having spent 32 years of his life living as a free man in New
York. Working as a travelling musician, Northup goes to Washington D.C, where
he is kidnapped, sent to New Orleans, and sold to a planter to suffer the
relentless and brutal life of a slave. After a dozen years, Northup escapes
to return to his family and pulls no punches, as he describes his fate and
that of so many other black people at the time. It is a harrowing but vitally
important book, even today. For further reading on this subject, try 'Uncle
Tom's Cabin' by Harriet Beecher Stowe. Solomon Northup (c.1807-c.1875) was an
American abolitionist and writer, best remembered for his powerful race
memoir 'Twelve Years a Slave'. At the age of 32, when he was a married
farmer, father-of-three, violinist and free-born man, he was kidnapped in
Washington D.C and shipped to New Orleans, sold to a planter and enslaved for
a dozen years. When he gained his freedom, he wrote his famous memoir and
spent some years lecturing across the US,on behalf of the abolitionist
movement. 'Twelve Years a Slave' was published a year after 'Uncle Tom's
Cabin' by Harriet Beecher Stowe and built on the anti-slavery momentum it had
developed. Northup's final years are something of a mystery, though it is
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thought that he struggled to cope with family life after being freed.
  Complete IELTS Bands 6.5-7.5 Teacher's Book Guy Brook-Hart,Vanessa
Jakeman,David Jay,2013-02-14 This teacher's edition contains full teaching
notes, answer keys and advice on exam tasks, as well as extra photocopiable
resources to use in class.
  Index of Research Results United States. Air Force,1962
  Arms & Explosives ,1899
  With the Mission to Menelik, 1897 Lord Edward Gleichen,1898
  Discourse and Digital Practices Rodney H Jones,Alice Chik,Christoph A
Hafner,2015-02-11 Discourse and Digital Practices shows how tools from
discourse analysis can be used to help us understand new communication
practices associated with digital media, from video gaming and social
networking to apps and photo sharing. This cutting-edge book: draws together
fourteen eminent scholars in the field including James Paul Gee, David
Barton, Ilana Snyder, Phil Benson, Victoria Carrington, Guy Merchant, Camilla
Vasquez, Neil Selwyn and Rodney Jones answers the central question: How does
discourse analysis enable us to understand digital practices? addresses a
different type of digital media in each chapter demonstrates how digital
practices and the associated new technologies challenge discourse analysts to
adapt traditional analytic tools and formulate new theories and methodologies
examines digital practices from a wide variety of approaches including
textual analysis, conversation analysis, interactional sociolinguistics,
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multimodal discourse analysis, object ethnography, geosemiotics, and critical
discourse analysis. Discourse and Digital Practices will be of interest to
advanced students studying courses on digital literacies or language and
digital practices.
  Army Stationing and Installation Plan (ASIP). United States. Department of
the Army,1993
  Telefol Dictionary Phyllis M. Healey,Alan Healey,1977
  Masters Theses in the Pure and Applied Sciences W. H. Shafer,1982-02-01
Masters Theses in the Pure and Applied Sciences was first conceived,
published, and dis seminated by the Center for Information and Numerical Data
Analysis and Synthesis (CINDAS) * at Purdue University in 1957, starting its
coverage of theses with the academic year 1955. Beginning with Volume 13, the
printing and dissemination phases of the ac tivity were transferred to
University Microfilms/Xerox of Ann Arbor, Michigan, with the thought that
such an arrangement would be more beneficial to the academic and general
scientific and technical community. After five years of this joint
undertaking we had concluded that it was in the interest of all concerned if
the printing and distribution of the volume were handled by an international
publishing. house to assure improved service and broader dissemination.
Hence, starting with Volume 18, Masters Theses in the Pure and Applied
Sciences has been disseminated on a worldwide basis by Plenum Publishing
Corporation of New York, and in the same year the coverage was broadened to
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include Canadian universities. All back issues can also be ordered from
Plenum. We have reported in Volume 25 (thesis year 1980) a total of 10,308
theses titles from 27 Canadian and 214 United States universities. We are
sure that this broader base for theses titles reported will greatly enhance
the value of this important annual reference work. While Volume 25 reports
theses submitted in 1980, on occasion, certain universities do report theses
submitted in previous years but not reported at the time.
  Signals & Systems: Continuous And Discrete, 4/E Ziemer,1998-09
  Digital Design Frank Vahid,2006 Digital Design provides a modern approach
to learning the increasingly important topic of digital systems design. The
text's focus on register-transfer-level design and present-day applications
not only leads to a better appreciation of computers and of today's
ubiquitous digital devices, but also provides for a better understanding of
careers involving digital design and embedded system design. The book's key
features include: An emphasis on register-transfer-level (RTL) design, the
level at which most digital design is practiced today, giving readers a
modern perspective of the field's applicability. Yet, coverage stays bottom-
up and concrete, starting from basic transistors and gates, and moving step-
by-step up to more complex components. Extensive use of basic examples to
teach and illustrate new concepts, and of application examples, such as
pacemakers, ultrasound machines, automobiles, and cell phones, to demonstrate
the immediate relevance of the concepts. Separation of basic design from
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optimization, allowing development of a solid understanding of basic design,
before considering the more advanced topic of optimization. Flexible
organization, enabling early or late coverage of optimization methods or of
HDLs, and enabling choice of VHDL, Verilog, or SystemC HDLs. Career insights
and advice from designers with varying levels of experience. A clear bottom-
up description of field-programmable gate arrays (FPGAs). About the Author:
Frank Vahid is a Professor of Computer Science & Engineering at the
University of California, Riverside. He holds Electrical Engineering and
Computer Science degrees; has worked/consulted for Hewlett Packard, AMCC,
NEC, Motorola, and medical equipment makers; holds 3 U.S. patents; has
received several teaching awards; helped setup UCR's Computer Engineering
program; has authored two previous textbooks; and has published over 120
papers on digital design topics (automation, architecture, and low-power).
  How to Pass OSCP Series: Windows Privilege Escalation Step-By-Step Guide
Alan Wang,2020-11-13 This book is the first of a series of How To Pass OSCP
books and focus on techniques used in Windows Privilege Escalation. This is a
step-by-step guide that walks you through the whole process of how to
escalate privilege in Windows environment using many common techniques. We
start by gathering as much information about the target as possible either
manually or using automated scripts. Next, we search for misconfigured
services or scheduled tasks, insufficient file permission on binaries or
services, vulnerable kernel, vulnerable software running with high
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privileges, sensitive information stored on local files, credential saved in
the memory, registry settings that always elevate privileges before executing
a binary, hard-coded credential contained in the application configuration
files, and many more. Table of Contents Introduction Section One: Windows
Configuration Chapter 1: AlwaysInstallElevated Section Two: Domain Controller
Chapter 2: Zerologon Section Three: Windows Service Chapter 3: Service -
Insecure File Permission Chapter 4: Service - Unquoted Path Chapter 5:
Service - Bin Path Chapter 6: Service - Registry Chapter 7: Service - DLL
Hijacking Section Four: Scheduled Tasks Chapter 8: Scheduled Tasks Section
Five: Windows Registry Chapter 9: Autorun Chapter 10: Startup Applications
Section Six: Windows Kernel Chapter 11: Kernel - EternalBlue Chapter 12:
Kernel - MS15-051 Chapter 13: Kernel - MS14-058 Section Seven: Potato
Exploits Chapter 14: Juicy Potato Chapter 15: Rogue Potato Section Eight:
Password Mining Chapter 16: Password Mining - Memory Chapter 17: Password
Mining - Registry Chapter 18: Password Mining - SiteList Chapter 19: Password
Mining - Unattended Chapter 20: Password Mining - Web.config Section Nine:
UAC Bypass Chapter 21: User Account Control Bypass For more information,
please visit http://www.howtopassoscp.com/.
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